THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

S February 15, 1961

Dear don Daniel:
Thanks very much for your good letter of February l1O.

I am taking the liberty of sending a copy of it to
our friend Arthur Whitaker, who will, I am sure, be pleased
to know of the interest in Mexico concerning this volume.

The Instituté Nacional de Antropologia e Historia tells
me that within a week or so they will publish two volumes I
edited for them. Unfortunately these are very technical and
are not nearly as interesting to the general public as I
hope my little volume on Mexico will be. However, when I
see copies of the INAH works I shall see that you get copiles
of them, although I doubt that your interest in Chinantec
Indiens and thelr problems is overwhelming!

With continuing warmest possible regards, I remain

Cordially,

léowaﬂvq

Howard F. Cline
Director
Hispanic Foundation



THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

Pebruary 15, 1961

Professor Arthur P. Whitsker

Departument of History
University of Penmeylivania
Philadelphis &, Pennsylvania

Deay Arthur:

The enclosed copy of 8 letter which I receivsd
fyrom Daniel Cosgfo Villegas is self-explamatory.

It confirms my impression about the 3&1% _ fuerrero.
At the same time 1t was interesting tﬁ s‘ RBditorial

With continning warm

Hispanic Foundation




